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Report On Medicare Compliance - "Hospital Settles
Stark CMP Case For $2.3M; Doctors Allegedly Were
Paid Above FMV"
March 27, 2017 South Bend

Bob Wade of the South Bend office was quoted in Report on Medicare
Compliance's article entitled "Hospital Settles Stark CMP Case for $2.3M;
Doctors Allegedly Were Paid Above FMV," which was published on March
27.


